## commentletters

From:

MAISONNEUVE, LON < lm7353@att.com>

Sent:

Friday, October 28, 2016 10:03 AM

To:

commentletters

Cc:

Assemblymember.Bigelow@outreach.assembly.ca.gov

Subject:

"Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED."

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged 10-28-16 SWRCB Clerk

ECEIVE

Dear Chairperson Felicia Marcus,

I am writing this letter to show my support of the position Assembly member Frank Bigelow has taken in regards to this issue.

The water supply for the Central Valley is important to not only folks who live and work here, but for the nation and the world. Please devise a responsible plan that puts "all people" first. Please don't be pressured by the so called environmentalists do the detriment of us all. Special interests of a minority should not be heard louder than the interests of all.

We may not be the vocal ones, but we are the majority and believe in common sense approaches to our real world problems.

Thank You,

Lon Maisonneuve Central California Resident